
 

 

 

 
 
December 2023 
 
 
Dear Upper Adams School District Families: 
 
The time of the year for potential inclement winter weather is upon us.  There may be times 
that we need to cancel school due to inclement weather and/or other unforeseen 
circumstances. This letter will provide you with information regarding inclement weather days 
and the options we have to cancel school at the Upper Adams School District. 
 
Currently, we have four (4) “snow make-up days” built into the approved 2023-2024 Academic 
Calendar.  When it is determined that school is closed for a day, we will send out an automated 
message from the District and post this information on our district website at 
www.upperadams.org    Each of the first four (4) snow days will result in no school instruction 
taking place and that day of missed instruction will be made up on the scheduled “snow make-
up day” listed in the calendar. 
 
If our winter weather produces more inclement weather than four (4) snow make-up days, the 
district has the option to use up to five (5) state and district approved Flexible Instruction Days 
(FID).  The FID is treated like a regular day in school by allowing students to learn remotely 
during a day the school must cancel for in-person instruction.  Additionally, the FID allows the 
district to count the day of instruction so additional days do not need to be added to the end of 
the school year. 
 
If a FID day is needed, each building has prepared expectations and schedules for students.  
Building principals and teachers will communicate with you and your child regarding the 
expectations for attendance, schoolwork, and other requirements prior to using a FID.  As a 
reminder, to be counted for attendance for the day, your child must participate in classes and 
submit the required assignments. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s building principal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wesley T. Doll 
 
Wesley T. Doll, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 

http://www.upperadams.org/

